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No to Lithium Battery Storage in Solano County Safer Options exist 

As residents of rural Vacaville near the Dixon/Vacaville Substation for 50 years we were 
part of a very knowledgeable group Keep Vacaville Safe and opposed companies 
seeking to build Battery Storage Facilities within our communities. The companies were 
well aware of how close these facilities would be to residents, hospitals, businesses, 
farms and agricultural land. These companies were well aware of the hazardous events 
not only in California but across the US. Our City and County governments listened to 
many people that were well informed and had actual facts of the dangers and hazards. 
They listened and proposed a moratorium to get further information and come up with 
guidelines and safety concerns for our community. This group is not against green 
energy but want safe communities. There are safer Batteries and storage facilities 
available. Safer Battery Energy Storage Facilities are being used in our state as well as 
others. Next Era and Corby are now trying to bypass the moratorium set by our City and 
County government. This commission should recognize the underhanded way these 
companies are ignoring the moratorium and our City and County officials that are doing 
everything in the best, safest manner to protect and provide Safer Methods of green 
energy for our communities.  
Please support our City and County Offficials and the residents of our community.  
Thank you,  
Reva and William Correia 


